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To: CB2 Health Committee Members 
 
From: Tai McShane Chairperson 

Health and Human Services Committee 
 
Re: NOTICE of MONDAY DECEMBER 13, 2021 HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE 
MEETING  
 

The next meeting of CB2s Health and Human Services Committee is scheduled for: 

 

 ** DATE:  MONDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2021   
 ***        TIME: ****** 5:00 P.M. 
      LOCATION:  TELECONFERENCE Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89960280318?pwd=UmhxM3NUQTU4b2RrWU9mS1lVNVpzQT09 
 
   AUDIO CONFERENCE: 646 658 8656  
   MEETING ID         899 6028 0318            

 

AGENDA 
 

1. Greetings and Introductions 

 

2. Guest Speaker 

 

o Melissa Bair – discuss efforts to attract a birthing center to Western Queens. 

 

3. Committee members discussion of letter of support for the Midwifery bill to the Governor. 

4. Committee members discussion of the development of a statement of support for the NYS Assembly Bill 

A6167 (requiring cafeteria staff to be trained in preventing and responding to anaphylaxis)  

 

5. Future Business 

 

• Old Business: 

 

• New Business: 
 

 
December 13, 2021 Health Committee meeting Agenda 
 
CC: Hon. Alexandria Ocasio Cortez, US Congress 
        Hon. Carolyn Maloney, US Congress 

mailto:qn02@cb.nyc.gov
http://www.nyc.gov/queenscb2
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89960280318?pwd=UmhxM3NUQTU4b2RrWU9mS1lVNVpzQT09


        Hon. Nydia Velazquez, US Congress 
        Hon. Michael Gianaris, NYS Senate 

        Hon Brian Barnwell, NYS Assembly 

        Hon. Catherine T. Nolan, NYS Assembly 
Hon. Jimmy Van Bramer, NYC Council 

        Hon. Robert Holden, NYC Council 

        Hon. Daniel Dromm, NYC Council 
        Hon. Donovan Richards, Queens Borough President 

 Melissa Blair 

   

 
 


